ACADEMIC STAFF COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

Monday, November 8, 2004, 3:30 - 4:45 p.m.

Secretary of the Faculty & Academic Staff Conference Room, CL 825

(Approved November 22, 2004)

Present: John Landrum, Lucy Arendt, Ann Deprey, Mike Marinetti, Mike, Andy Speth, and Jane Swan
Absent:  Samantha Surowiec
1. Call to Order by Chair, John Landrum at 3:35 p.m.

2. Minutes of October 25, 2004 Meeting we reviewed and approved (by 6 to 0 vote).

3. Old Business 


A. Technology Council is seeking feedback on the campus Technology Plan.  


Andy talked to Kathy and shared the discussion from the previous meeting.  Other items discussed briefly at the meeting were the support for training staff, the website, as well as how this plan was going to be implemented. 


B.  Written feedback requested by Thanksgiving on "Learning Outside the Classroom" document (see attachment)


The Academic Staff Committee enthusiastically supports the plan and encouraged the committee to find a reasonable transitional plan to model.  This model would serve as an example for UWGB.  Issues regarding the budget were not clear.  In summary, there should be centralized clearing house for this program.


 << Message: Learning Outside the Classroom Implementation >> 

4. New Business


A.  Information exchange with the Provost


These items were discussed as informational only which included technical college transfer of credits, amendment for the definition of marriage, and priority registration of athletes.

5. Information Items 


A.  System Academic Staff Reps report-and other information of interest to academic staff-is posted on the SOFAS website: http://www.uwgb.edu/sofas/ . 


B.  The ASC meeting schedule is: every other Monday, 3:30 - 4:45 p.m. Meetings are in CL 825, the SOFAS Conference Room. All meetings are open unless otherwise stated.  


C.  OUR NEXT MEETING, ON November 22, 2004 WILL BE IN THE MANISTIQUE ROOM OF THE UNION.
Additional agenda item:  

6.  The General  Assembly will take place on December 16.  
Meeting adjourned at 4:45 p.m.
